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Interactive Dialogue on Report of Guinea

January 2020
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Guinea and thanks for the UPR National Report presented. 

The authorities of Guinea has shown significant respect to the UPR process and to the outcomes of the previous cycle. Serbia in particular welcomes the efforts invested and measures taken on the improvement of the situation of girls and women. 

In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Guinea the following:

- to ratify the Optional Protocol to the UN Convention against Torture;

- to complete the process of establishing an independent national human rights institution with sufficient budget and completely trained staff enable to fully discharge its mandate.

We wish Guinea a successful review process.
